
Safety and Sanitation Protocol at San Francisco Whale Tours 
 
Our #1 goal at SF Whale Tours is passenger safety while on board the 
Kitty Kat. We have implemented safety and sanitation protocols amidst 
the covid19 outbreak.  
 
The following protocols have been provided due to the guidelines put 
in place by Mayor London Breed for the City of San Francisco. 
 
• As an outdoor business proof of vaccination, covid19 testing and 

masks are not required at this time. Please check with the crew 
for the latest mask guidance.  

• Hand sanitizer will be available throughout the boat. 
• All crew will be checked for symptoms prior to each shift. 
• Physical tickets will not be handed out, rather passengers must 

either print their email confirmation or show them on their 
phone. 

• Restroom will be disinfected and sanitized frequently. 
• Restroom and all hard surfaces and handrails will be disinfected 

and sanitized thoroughly between tours. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding to help stop the 
spread of covid19. 
 
 
 
 


